
 
 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 

  

 Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of 

Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille County will be held from 8:30 a.m. – 11:00 

a.m., on Monday, September 23, 2024, in the PUD’s Newport Conference Room, located 

at 130 N. Washington, in Newport, WA and via Microsoft Teams.  

 

 The purpose of the Special Meeting is to discuss our 10-Year Financial Forecast 

and Electricity Rate Study as a part of our Strategic Plan.  

  

 

     Karen Willner 

     Clerk of the Board 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


